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Hi,

We want to inform you about an upcoming change that affects our pricing.

From October 1, we will adjust our prices.

In that the P27 project was shut down, Formpipe continues to develop, maintain and
support Netmaker as long as BankGirot remains in its current form.

This price change is necessary due to increased development costs, especially in the area
of ​​security as well as improvements to our support portal and continued service to you as a
customer.

New price adjusted to SEK 12,995 (excl. VAT) per year and license, starting from 1 October.

We thank you for your understanding and support. Your loyalty is appreciated and we look
forward to continuing to provide you with a safe and stable product along with first class
service.

Sincerely,

Team Netmaker
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